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IPO INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY OWNERS, INC.

April 7, 1982

Howard W. Bremer, Esq.
Patent Administrator
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
P.O. Box 7365
Madison, WI 53707

Dear Howard:

I have enclosed the Kastenmeier amendments to the Patent Restoration bill

which were adopted by his Subcommittee last month. Of particular interest to

universities might be amendment I which grants restoration to the "recipient of

market approval" rather than the patent owner. Please let me know if this is

as bad for universities as I suspect.

I have also enclosed two amendments by Representative Railsback which

were also adopted along with the article from the Washington Post which we

discussed.
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